From: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK

To: Martinez, Jacquelynn
Subject: FW: Concerned about Public Defender quotas
Date: Friday, August 2, 2024 8:07:25 AM

From: Jeannie Bollen <bollenjeannie@gmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, August 1, 2024 7:34 PM

To: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK <SUPREME@COURTS.WA.GOV>
Subject: Concerned about Public Defender quotas
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| live in snohomish county. | am a mother of 5 and live in a large city. | am astounded that anyone
would consider public defender quotas as a solution to case load. There are so many people who
would be negativity impacted by criminals being let out of jail because they can't find a lawyer for
them. This is already happening and now you want to make it worse!? What?! How about hire more
public defenders. How about creating jobs with the taxes we pay. Jobs like public defenders! You can
do better than that. It wouldn't pass a vote so you should not do it. That would destroy what little
we have left of a judicial system in WA state! Do better or get out of out judicial system. Don't
destroy my state. Thanks.
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